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February 25, 2022 
 

VIA E-MAIL 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 
 
 Re: Northern Utilities, Inc. 
  Docket No. DE 20-092; Compliance Tariffs 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
 On February 10, 2022 in the above referenced proceeding, the New Hampshire 
Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) issued NHPUC Order No. 26,579. On 
February 24, HB 549 was signed into law, suoerseding  NHPUC Order No. 26,579. In 
compliance with HB 549 directives, Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Northern”) has prepared the 
following tariff pages for effect March 1, 2022, reflecting rates approved by NHPUC 
Order No. 26,303, dated October 29, 2019, in Docket No. 19-154. However, Northern is 
also filing tariff pages in compliance with the Commission’s Order No. 26,581 in Docket 
No. DG 21-123, for effect March 1, 2022. Northern has combined all March 1, 2022 
compliance tariff requirements into one document and is submitting the March 1, 2022 
revisions in DG 21-123, today, under separate cover. For informational purposes the 
following tariff pages are attached: 
 
NHPUC No. 12 – Gas, Northern Utilities, Inc. 
Section V Local Delivery Adjustment Charge (LDAC P 44-61B) 
Seventh Revised Page 62, Local Delivery Adjustment Clause 
Supplement No. 1, Third Revised Page 4, Winter Season Residential Rates 
Supplement No. 1, Third Revised Page 2, Summer Season Residential Rates 
Supplement No. 1, Third Revised Page 5, Winter Season C&I Rates 
Supplement No. 1, Third Revised Page 3, Summer Season C&I Rates 
 
 
 Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
      Sincerely,     

      
      Patrick Taylor 
      Chief Regulatory Counsel    
 
Enclosure 
cc: Service List 


